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Hand Delivered 
 
Mr. Gary Widerburg 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Carbon/Emery Telcom, Inc. for Increase in Utah 
Universal Service Support 

 Docket No. 15-2302-01 – Carbon/Emery Telcom’s Petition for Review and Clarification; and 
Motion to Vacate Hearing 

 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
 Yesterday, I engaged Salt City Couriers to deliver the original and 2 copies of Carbon/Emery Telcom, 
Inc.’s Petition for Review and Clarification and Motion to Vacate the Hearing to the Public Service 
Commission. The courier service inadvertently delivered the documents to the Division of Occupational and 
Professional Licensing, which I was alerted to this morning when I received the date stamped copies back and 
the date stamps showed “Division of Occupational and Professional Licensing.”  I was able to track down the 
documents at DOPL and they have been delivered to the Public Service Commission.  However, it would 
appear that the Original Motion to Vacate was not delivered.  Therefore, please find an original  Motion to 
Vacate.  You should now have an original and 2 copies of each. 
 

I am also enclosing another copy of each of the Motion to Vacate and the Petition for Review to be 
date stamped and returned to my office.  Electronic versions of these documents were emailed to the Public 
Service Commission and the parties per the service list yesterday.  I will email a copy of this letter to the 
parties and the Public Service Commission as well.  If you have any questions concerning the above, please 
feel free to contact me at your convenience. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 
 
 
 
 
      Kira M. Slawson 
 



Mr. Ray Carpenter 
May 1, 2018 
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